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Pay Modernisation Team
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        University Leads

Copy to:  Scottish Partnership Forum

                HR Forum

                National Partnership Steering Group

                Pan-Scotland NHS Employers Reference Group

                Consultant Contract Leads


Morar Building

FVPC NHS Trust HQ

Old Denny Road

LARBERT

FK5 4SD


Date
7 May 2004

Your Ref


Our Ref
BB078APR2004
Enquiries to
Rona Young

Extension
4219

Direct Line
01324 404219

veronica.young@scotland.gsi.gov.uk
Dear Colleague

Implementing the New Consultant Contract in Partnership
The National Partnership Steering Group (NPSG) met on 23 April 2004 and we write to update you on progress.

The NPSG consists of membership from the employers across NHSS, the Universities, SEHD and the BMA. It is under the chairmanship of Julie Burgess, Pay Modernisation Director – Consultant Contract. The Group’s remit is to work together to ensure the smooth implementation of the contract across Scotland. All members of the group are committed, as far as possible, to delivering the contract in partnership.

The NPSG has agreed the following actions and position statements:

1. External Duties:

There have been extensive discussions between the key stakeholders on how external duties should be applied under the new Consultant Contract. The Partnership Group has agreed the following position statement with the Royal Colleges and Faculties. We hope that employers will find the attached document helpful. Attachment PMT 7.1.


Action: Chief Executives

2. HDL on Education, Training and Research:

This HDL has been agreed by the Partnership Group and is now issued to NHS Scotland and to the Universities for implementation. Attachment PMT 7.2.


Action:  Chief Executives
It is important for local systems to proceed quickly to conclude job planning by the end of May and we hope that this joint statement will be helpful in achieving this.  We would encourage local resolution of any issues that arise during implementation between the individual consultant and his/her employer, where appropriate involving the LNC. 

Finally, please could you ensure that this information reaches those who are actively involved in implementing the contract in your organisation and who may not have received this information directly.

Yours sincerely

Julie Burgess                        Tim Davison

Peter Terry

Chair of NPSG                     Chair of PSERG
Chair of  Scottish Consultants Committee
Consultants Contract 

Director – Julie Burgess
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